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The Tim Hortons location on the first floor of Building B will now be closed until mid-August

to undergo renovations. Once completed, the space will have a bright new look and include

features to speed up service, including the ability for online ordering and pickup.

To continue enjoying Tim Hortons coffee and beverages, please visit the location on the

third floor of Building A. The Pond, Newnham’s Cafeteria on the first floor of Building D will

continue to serve breakfast sandwiches, bagels and pastries.
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